
Community Redevelopment Authority Advisory Group 
Minutes for February 7th, 2022 
 
Present: Jeff Beins, Karla Ott, Stephen Postier (members); Sue Crawford (City 
Administrator) 
 
Absent: Perry Rosenau, Don Bailey, Suzanne Vanous 
 
The Open Meetings Act Announcement was made.  
 
A resolution to authorize the city to use new MicroTIF authority was discussed. 
Questions were raised about the ability of the city to limit or prioritize 
applications. The decision was made to table any decision until more information 
was obtained. [Note: Later it was confirmed that the bill language does not allow 
the city to limit or prioritize applications, so the issue was not brought up again for 
discussion.] 
 
The committee reviewed the new TIF guidelines and check lists. Those on the 
committee with experience with past projects provided their insight into the TIF 
process.  
 
No action was taken.  
 
The meeting was adjourned.  
 
 

 


